
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Friday, March 7, 2025 10:01 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01406-2025 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

FW: Rate hikes 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2025 8:49 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Rate hikes 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: michael ochoa <ochoa282@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 1:56 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate hikes 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern , I hope the PSC denies the rate hikes being asked by these electrical utilities. We"re 
still feeling the pain of this high inflation and high cost of everything .. Everything goes up but our pay and it's 
difficult to keep up with the cost of living in South Florida. FPL has record earnings every quarter and they 
want to keep squeezing the consumer until we can' t be squeezed anymore . Please side with the consumer and 
not the giant corporations . 

Thank you 
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